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September 5, 2023 

 

 

To: Karri Anderberg 

From: Llana Dostie 

Re: Twin Oaks Reinspection 

 

Twin Oaks has been working diligently to correct the issues we observed at the first inspection on July 18, 

2023. 89% percent of the original issues have been completed.  On September 5, 2023 we conducted an 

inspection of the last 11 lots that were not in compliance.   As of this date, all violations noted in the original 

July 18, 2023 letter have met compliance.   We will be conducting a new inspection of Twin Oaks in 

October to make sure compliance is maintained within the property. 

 


